CITY OF

Albuquerque

November 9,1998
Jake Bordenave
Bordenave Design

P.O. Box 91194
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87199

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR AN ADDITION TO ZANIOS FOODS (K10-D21) ENGINEER’S
STAMP DATED 10/2/98

Dear Mr. Bordenave:

Based on the information provided on your October 8,1998 submittal, the above referenced site
is approved for Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, Engineer Certification per the DPM checklist will be
required.

IfI can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3986.

C: Andrew Garcia Sincerely
File .~

Bernie J. Montoya CE
Associate Engineer

Good for You, Albuquerqﬁe!




